
INVOCATION 

For good food, good 

fellowship, and every 

opportunity of service, we 

give you thanks O Lord. 

Amen 

Notes 

FOUR WAY TEST 

of the things we think, say or do. 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

ATTENDANCE AND APOLOGIES 

If you are unable to attend a club meeting or function, your apology can be made to Sergeant 

Michele Hart by calling  0418 834 931  prior to 12 noon on the day of the meeting. Your make up 

of attendance is important to our Club and may be submitted 14 days before, after, or on the 

same day as the Club meeting. 

PAUL HARRIS FELLOWS 
Jack Clayton 1980 

Hugo Ehrke 1983 

Bert Holds 1983 

Jim Milne 1985 

Jack Walker 1986 

Bill Cruickshank 1990 

Murray Norton PDG 1990 

Glen Eden PDG 1992 

Syd Harvie 1996 

Ron Heading 1998 

John Holds 2000 

Brian Moodie 2002 

Vin Higgins 2002 

John Lewis 2002 

Keith Sichler 2003 

Peter Reid 2004 

Rowley Fenwick 2005 

Keith Wilson 2008 

Perry Eden 2008 

Rob Walton 2008 

Tim Clements 2009 

Alistair Stevenson 2010 

Clinton Garrett 2011 

Soto Stuppos 2012 

 

CLUB PRESIDENT 

John Cagney 

CLUB  SECRETARY 

Soto Stuppos 

DISTRICT GOVERNOR 

Barbara Wheatcroft 

WORLD PRESIDENT  
Ron Burton 

Our Meetings 
Tuesdays, 6 pm for 6:30 pm 
EYRE HOTEL, Playford Avenue,  

WHYALLA 5600 

Postal Address 
PO Box 269,  

WHYALLA 5600 

Email (Secretary) 
soto.stuppos@hoodsweeney.com.au 

Website: www.whyalla.rotaryaust.org 



The Rotary Club of Whyalla 

A leading diverse group of like-minded individuals, with a can-

do attitude who aspire to give back to their local community 

and the world.. 

PRESIDENT - John Cagney 

Immediate. Past President - Jane Owens 

Secretary - Soto Stuppos 

Treasurer - Tim Clements  

Club Admin & President Elect - Paul Freimanis.  

Service Projects - Bob Norman 

Other Rotary Club Meetings 

WHYALLA NORRIE   Monday 7.00 pm, Hotel Spencer 

PORT LINCOLN  Tuesday 6:30 pm, Ravendale Sports Complex 

PORT AUGUSTA       Wednesday 6:30 pm, Hotel Flinders 

PORT PIRIE      Thursday 6:15 pm, Golf Club 

ROTARY DISTRICT 1st & 3rd Mondays, call sandy 040 036 619 

BOARD 2013 - 14 

MEMBERSHIP 

John Cagney (Pharmacy) Tim Clements (Access Equip. Hire) 

John Davis (Disability Services) David Dunn (Corporate Services) 

Glen Eden (Insurance) Perry Eden (Metallurgy) 

Paul Freimanis (Occ. Health & Safety) Michele Hart (Banking Retail) 

John Holds (Pharmacy) Brian Moodie (Electrical) 

Bob Norman (Engineering) Cheryl Norton (Mental Health Services) 

Jack Odgers (Bicycle Retail) Jane Owens (Disability Services) 

Jari Peltonen (Metallurgy) Keith Sichler (Banking Retail) 

Soto Stuppos (Accountancy) Kerre Willsher (Nursing Education) 

Jim Pollock (Honorary) Vin Higgins (Honorary)) 

SERGEANT 
Michele Hart 

ROTARY 
INFORMATION 

Glen Eden 

ATTENDANCE  

Jack Odgers 

BULLETIN 

Perry Eden 

PUBLIC OFFICER  

Keith Sichler 

CLUB HISTORY 

Keith Sichler 

MENTOR 

Glen Eden 

PUBLIC 
RELATIONS  

Keith Sichler 

WEBMASTER 

Jari Peltonen 

CLUB TRAINER  

Tim Clements 

PROGRAM 
 

PAVILION 

Jack Odgers 

YOUTH/YOUTH 
PROTECTION 
Cheryl Norton 

MOBILE 
CATERING UNIT  

David Dunn 
Brian Moodie 
Soto Stuppos 

CLUB OFFICERS 



 Next week Following week 

 8th Oct 2013 15th Oct 2013 

Chairman John Davis Bob 

GUEST SPEAKER Margot Stevenson 

Tony Heinrich 

Rotary Club of West 

Lakes 

TOPIC 
Parenting Support 

program 

Wesley Social 

Enterprises 

Vote of Thanks Jari Soto 

Stewards Keith, Paul Michelle, David D. 

Engage Rotary - Change Lives 

COMING UP 

ROTARY INFORMATION 

 

Whyalla Pride Week 

Van 12th Oct,  11am-4pm 

 

Van at Stuart High 40th Birthday 

19th Oct, 10 til 4, Chips and doughnuts only. 

 

Mental Health Ball 22nd Feb 2014 

 

District Conference in Victor Harbour 

28-30 March 2014 

 

Group 8 Caravan & Camping Muster in Gawler ranges 

Date to be advised 

 

Rotary International World Convention 

June 2014 in Sydney Australia 

 01 Oct 2013 

Chair President John 

Guest Speaker District Governor  

Barbara Wheatcroft 

TOPIC District 9500 

Vote of thanks Glen Eden 

Stewards Soto and Brian 

Last meeting 17-9-2013 (20-9-13 was 10-pin bowling) 

Chair Paul 

Attendance 88% 

Apologies David Dunne, Soto. 

Guests Shaun Thomas, Marilyn Sichler, Sue Chlements 

Last Week’s Chair’s Thought for the Week 

When French people swear, do they say “Pardon my English”? 

TONIGHTS PROGRAM 

Meeting No. 2964 

Engage Rotary - Change Lives 



Engage Rotary - Change Lives 

LAST WEEK 

President John’s Opening Remarks: 
Rotary Leadership training will be held on the 26th Oct in our Pavillion. 

There’s a forum on the 27th Oct. 

12 and 19 Oct our van will be operating. 

Next week being the 20th Oct our Club will have no meeting as there will 
be a 10-pin bowling challenge against our bitter rivals the Rotary Club of 
Whyalla Norrie boo hiss. 

Raffle 

Raised $60 and won by President John (tea, tim tams and a golf ball) 

Attendance 

88% 

Sergeant Michelle’s  

Fine of the week :  Jari, Tim, Paul and Shaun for being too tall. 

Report 

Paul—BGC have advertised in the Whyalla News calling for community appli-

cations for them to support. 

Anniversaries 
Keith and Marilyn married since 1973. 

Brian and Evelyn married since 1962 and never a fight. 

Highlights 
Paul presented his globe sun-dial powerpoint presentation to the Why-
alla City Council and said it went well. 
Glen’s granddaughter Maggie was in the Whyalla News. 

Engage Rotary - Change Lives 

LAST WEEK 

GUEST SPEAKER  - Shawn Thomas, Science and Engineering Chal-
lenge, Friday 9th Aug 2013, held at the Whyalla Rec Centre.  
Object was to promote science and engineering for further study.  
 
This was an outreach for the University of Newcastle and was held in 
Whyalla for the first time. 
7 school teams from our region with up to 32 students from each school, 
making a grand total of approximately 200 students.  
The Uni staff came to Whyalla the lunchtime before to setup from one 
truck. It was a very well run event. 
The sponsors were, in order of their contribution, Onesteel, BHP, Uni of 
SA, Uridell, Hoodsweeny and the Rotary Club of Whyalla.  
The volunteers were Jane, Jack, Brian Glen, Michelle, John Hart, Kerre 
and Soto. 
Catering by Aroma Café for the adults was lovely.  
Catering by YMCA for the students left room for improvement.  
The teachers of each school were pleased to be able to send their stu-
dents to a non-sports related event for a change. 
The event cost $20 000 to stage. The schools that had to travel far were 
reimbursed. 

President John’s closing remarks 

Club Fees are due: $225 again this year. 

Don’t forget to give Sergeant Michelle your apologies by 12 noon on the Tuesday. 


